
Mav 28, 2015 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Academic and Prolessional Progranms for the Americas | Afiliated with Harvard University 

This letter is to certify that Mr. Andres Oswvaldo Calderon Romero is the recipient of a Fulbright 
Beca Colciencias grant administered by LASPAU to pursue a Ph.D. in Computer Science at the 

University of California at Riverside beginning with the Fall 2015 term. LASPAU is an organization that 
designs, develops, and implements acadenmic exchange programs on behalf of individuals and institutions 
in the United States, Canada, Latin America, and the Caribbean. 

The Fulbright � Beca Colciencias grant is awarded on a yearly basis and can be renewed for up to 4 years 
of funding. Annual support is provided in the form of a $19,260 stipend and coverage of tuition and non 
waivable university fees up to $10,000. 

Sincereiy, 

BLASPAU 

If any further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me directly by email at 
kathleen _o'connell@harvard.edu or by telephone at (617) 495-0476. 

katulseu l.cCannetl 

Kathieen M. O'Connell 

Placement Specialist and Client Liaison 
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